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Ban the use of shock collars on dogs (Petition no. 3526-21)
Illegal to import – Prohibit the use of prong collars in Queensland (Petition
no. 3530-21)
Prohibit the use of choke collars in Queensland (Petition no. 3531-21)

These three petitions were made to the Hon. Mark Furner, with closing dates in
May 2021 and a response due date in June 2021.  I wish to note that , since the
closing of these petitions, there has been no opportunity provided to relevant
stakeholders or the community to be surveyed on these matters.  All three
petitions listed above closed on 23rd May 2021.  The closing date for feedback on
the review of the Animal Protection and Care Act, as detailed in the Outcomes
Report, was 21st May 2021.

I would consider here that key stakeholders would include, but are not limited to:

Members of the Queensland Government currently utilising these training
tools, including Police and Military unit
Certified Animal Training Professionals, working to improve standards of pet
ownership and care, community safety and education around responsible pet
training and ownership
Animal Welfare Organisations
Members of the public who own pets or have pet dogs living in their
community

I am of the position that changes to the Animal Care and Protection Act (2001)
are serious in nature and have far-reaching implications for the wider community. 
I am in agreement with the closing remarks made in the Outcomes Report:

“The Queensland Government is committed to maintaining strong and effective
animal welfare laws.  It is important that the community and stakeholders have an
opportunity to comment on animal welfare laws”.

 As there has been no opportunity for the community and stakeholders to make
comment on the proposed banning of the training tools listed in the above
petitions, I do not consider due parliamentary process to have been followed.  As
such I petition the committee that changes pertaining to the legality of these tools
not be considered as part of the proposed amendments.

Thank you for your consideration of this submission.

Kind regards,
Shelley Stefiuk
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